
From: 
Sent: 29/11/2021 3:59:28 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Re: DA 2021/2083 

Good afternoon, 
I am concerned about the Development Application DA 2021/2083 for 5 Forest Rd Warriewood, seeking an 
increase in enrolment capacity from 850 to 1100 students. 
My major concern is the management of traffic in an already congested street. There is insufficient parking for 
guest of residents in the neighbouring townhouses and apartments, and too often there is major congestion at 
school drop off and pick up times. Taking some of the spaces for supposedly 2 minute standing for picking up is 
a laugh. Cars are frequently there half an hour before school ends and are double parked, impacting traffic 
movement. Traffic is frequently queued through the Macpherson Street / Forest Road roundabout, and has at 
times extended through the Garden Street / Macpherson Street intersection down to the Shearwater Estate. 
The school's traffic already impacts the amenity of the area and I strongly object to any potential for 
exacerbation of the problem. 
Yours sincerely, 
Susan Jenkins 
2 Forest Rd Warriewood 2102 
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